JASON WOOLFORD ANNOUNCES CANDIDACY FOR MICHIGAN STATE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

January 22, 2024–– Marion Twp. resident Jason Woolford, 51, announced today he has filed as a Republican candidate for the Michigan House of Representatives in the 50th District.
“As a United States Marine Veteran, businessman, and President of a non-profit organization, I believe we need to re-employ and re-engage the fundamentals that made this country great into Michigan,” said Woolford. “I am a versatile candidate with a background in many areas that face the good people of the 50th District and I plan to use my experience to better our community.”  

Service above self isn’t a foreign concept to the Woolford family. In addition to Woolford’s service, his wife of 30 years, Maria, is also a Marine Veteran and Army National Guard Veteran. The couple have 3 children and 5 grandchildren. Following in the family footsteps is their youngest daughter, currently serving as a Marine.

“I took an oath to defend the Constitution of the United States against all enemies, foreign and domestic,” Woolford said. “This oath is near and dear to my heart, and I will apply that oath while serving in Michigan’s legislature.”

The 50th District seat is currently held by Rep. Robert Bezotte, who will not seek re-election. Bezotte has endorsed Woolford.

Woolford encourages those in the 50th District to learn more about him by contacting him at Jason@JasonWoolford.com, or by visiting www.jasonwoolford.com. 

